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Angela Charles

From: fredskubal@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 12:11 PM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: Docket No. 140158-WS

Greetings 
  
I am in receipt of  your notice that was provided me regarding U S Water Service Corp. Docket No. 14058-WS 
  
Everyone is aware that costs go up every year, However a rate increase of 23.78% is enormous. (current rate $18.92 X 
1.2378% = $23.42 the revised rate) for my monthly water. 
  
If my social security benefits went up by 23.78% then I could not complain but I don't believe they will. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Fred Skubal 
726 Lake Josephine Dr 
Sebring, FL  33875 
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